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Message from the Acting Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a had a wonderful, busy week at St Jude’s! It was great to welcome Frederick Afrifa to our 
school as he put us through our paces in the sponsored event. Please continue to send in sponsorship 

forms and we will let you know our final total as soon as can!  

 

We are looking forward to seeing parents at the Introductory Talks for each year group. This is an 
opportunity for your child’s class teacher to explain routines, timetables and the year group 

expectations. It is also an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have.  Your child’s meeting 
date and time can be found in the ‘Important Dates’ section of this newsletter.  

 

Unfortunately, Mr Dunford-Crozier is still unwell so will not be school for the time being. The school is 
running as usual and I have sent him all your kind words and well-wishes.  

 

I hope you have a relaxing weekend and God bless. 

Miss Douch  

 

 



Year 6 have had a very busy week this week!  

In maths, we are learning about multiplication. We learnt what square and 

cube numbers, and how they got their name. We used unifix cubes to 

represent cube numbers. Can you work out which number has been cubed?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We were very lucky to have Frederick Afrifa come and visit as part of the 

Sports for Schools campaign. We took part in lots of different exercises 

alongside some other classes! 

What have Year 6 been up to? 



In art we have been exploring the work of the Victorian artist, William Morris. 

We created our own designs inspired by his artwork. We learnt about the 

printing techniques that were used to create his work, and printed our own 

boards onto paper to create repeating patterns.  

 

What have Year 6 been up to? 

 



Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 

Reception’s Friday Star is Leander. 
Leander is always so enthusiastic about 
learning! This week he has been reminding 
us all of the new phoneme for that day, 
creating some amazing 
construction pieces, and 
subitising numbers 1, 2 and 3. 
Well done Leander! 

Class One’s Friday Star is 
Janai. She has been trying 
really hard in phonics and 
showing lots of resilience 

in her learning! 

Class Two’s Friday Star is Nathan. Nathan has 
been amazing in English sessions, he has 
really impressed us with his attitude! He has 
used wonderful vocabulary in lessons and 
produced some amazing writing 
about the Great Fire of London.  

Class Three’s Friday Star is Joe! Joe has 
made such an amazing start in Year Three 
and I have been absolutely blown away by 
his maths. He’s always 
able to think of different 
ways to solve problems 
and loves challenging 
himself within lessons. 
Great job Joe, keep it up!  

Class 4 
 
 
Class Four ’s Friday Star is Kayla. 
Kayla has been so proactive 
in her learning b always 
putting her hand up, asking 
questions and trying her very 
best. We are so proud of you 
Kayla, keep this up 
superstar! 
  

Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Six’s Friday Star is  Alicia. 
Alicia has been very helpful 
supporting other children with 
their maths work. She has used 
brilliant maths vocabulary to do 
this, and has exemplified our St 
Jude’s value of being helpful.  
 
 
 

Class Five’s Friday Star is  Louis. Louis 
has been incredibly enthusiastic and in our 
maths lessons. He has made some 
fantastic contributions to whole class 
discussions and has worked well with his 
partner. Louis has also 
been incredibly kind and 
helpful this week. Keep up 
the great work Louis! 

Dojo Winners 

With 321 points, this week’s winners are: 
 
Year  5! 
 
 
You got most of your dojos for being so 
prepared  in your learning! Well done and 
keep up the hard work! 

Reception 



 
 
 

Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints  and Workers of the Week.  
 
Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our Christian 
school values: 
 We work well together 
 We are prepared and helpful 
 We are resilient  
 We are there for one another 
 We celebrate each others’ success 
 
Workers of the Week are children who have shown huge effort and progress in their 
learning. 
 
This week we are celebrating: 

 
 
 

Saints and Workers of the Week 

Saint of the Week 

Joe, Year 3 

For showing our Christian value of 

being there for one another. 

Worker of the Week 

Florence, Year 6 

For your amazing model of a Victorian 

workhouse, inspired by your learning 

about Oliver Twist. 



Meet the Teacher—Introductory Talks 

Tuesday 4th October, 5pm—Year 4 

Wednesday 5th October, 9am—Year 2 

Thursday 6th October, 5pm—Year 5 

Tuesday 11th October, 5pm—Year 6 (please note the change to this date) 

Thursday 13th October , 9am—Year 1   

Friday 14th October, 9am—Reception  

Tuesday 18th  October, 5pm—Year 3 (please note the change to this date) 

 

Trips and Visits 

Year 2 Great Fire of London Drama Workshop in school—Friday 7th October 

Year 4 Trip to the British Museum—Tuesday 13th October   

Year 3 Roman Day in school—Wednesday 19th October  

Year 5 Trip to the British Museum—Thursday 20th October  

Year 3 Trip to London Mithraeum—Friday 21st October  

 

Parents’ Evening 

Monday 28th November  and Wednesday 30th November (information on how to book your meeting 

will be sent out closer to the time) 

  

Class Assemblies 

Throughout the year we welcome parents to your child’s class assembly. These assemblies are a 

showcase of the children’s learning. Please find the dates below; these are subject to change but we will 

notify you as soon as possible. They will be held in the school hall at 9.05am.  

Reception— Tuesday 7th March and  Tuesday 4th July  

Year 1—Tuesday 21st March  and Tuesday 27th June  

Year 2— Tuesday 18th October and Tuesday 28th March  

Year 3—Tuesday 7th February and Tuesday 23rd May 

Year 4—Tuesday 31st January and Tuesday 16th May 

Year 5—Tuesday 24th January and Tuesday 13th June 

Year 6— Tuesday 15th November and End of Year Production (date TBC) 

Important Dates 



Message from the PTA 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped with the uniform and cake sale on Friday. 
We raised a fantastic £358 for the school which is wonderful.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We also have our first PTA meeting of the year at 9am after drop off on 

Friday 7th October. We hope lots of you will join us to find out more about 
the PTA and the plans we have coming up this year.  

 
The PTA is a great group of parents and teachers to be part of so for anyone 

new to the school, please do come along. All new members welcome! 
 

Could you be a Parent Ambassador? 



Can you help us? 

Grown Ups’ Library 
 

At St Jude’s we really value the importance of 
reading for pleasure! We would like to create a 
Grown Ups’ Library in the front entrance to the 
school. This  would be a place for adults to share 
unwanted books and pick up their next read! 
 

How can you help? 
 
 We are looking for a small book case or shelving unit to house our 

library. This should be no higher than 1 metre and no wider than 1 
metre. Please contact the school office if this is something you think you 
could help with. 

 We are also looking for donations of books you have enjoyed and would 
like to share with others (there will be a donation box in the office area 
to start our collection!) 

 
 
 

Key Stage 1 Playtime Toys 
 
During the lunchtime playtime, we have a range of toys out in the 
playground for the Key Stage 1 children. This is to support their play and 
development. Unfortunately our current toys are looking a bit tired and 
depleted!  
 
How can you help? 
 
 We are looking for donations of toys such as dolls, 

building blocks, vehicles, train sets (plastic or 
wooden), and play food. If this is something you 
think you could help us with, please contact the 
school office.  

 
 



Special Educational Needs & Disabilities 

Surgery 

 

 

 

 

Hello Parents, Carers and Friends of St Jude’s!  

 

In case we have not met, my name is Ms Fender. I am the SENDCo (Special Educational 

Needs and Disabilities Co-ordinator). 

I will be starting a SEND Surgery for any parent or carer who has concerns that their child 

may be struggling to learn as a result of illness, an existing condition, anxiety or something 

else… 

Who? Parents or Carers can meet with Ms Fender 

Why? My working days are Monday’s, Thursday’s and Friday’s, so I would like to offer a 

time solely dedicated to meeting with you about your concerns regarding your child’s chal-

lenges to access the curriculum.  

Where? You can choose to meet face-to-face or via telephone 

When? First Friday of the month  

Time? 10 minute slots between 09:30 and 12:30 

How? Telephone the Office and request to book for SEND surgery. Bookings can be made 

on the week of the surgery.  

Further support and information on the SEND Local Offer can be found on the schools 

website. 
 

If you have any immediate concerns, please speak with your child’s Class Teacher. 

 

Next SEND  Surgery: Friday 7th October 

Message from Ms Fender  



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Local Events 



 
 

 

 

Local Events  


